
Ms. Hockenbrock's
students were working on
using non standard units

of measurement-
popsicle sticks,

salamanders, etc. to
measure different objects

in our room for math.
They had a lot of fun

measuring each other!

Practicing their fluency
by reading blending lines
in phonics with partners

Mrs. Vakirtzis' Student
reading to "Frank" which

is the stuffed animal
version of one of Mrs. V's

dogs at home



2nd Grade Read Aloud
with Mr. Gartzke

2nd Grade Creativity
During Free Play

Mrs. Adams class
enjoying flashlight

reading

Mrs. Giese's class has
been working hard on
becoming authors,
illustrators and early
readers!

4K has been hard at work
creating and inventing!
We have learned we can
use blocks to create
letters and numbers,
learned about height,
length, and weight, and
are building our
conversation and
imagination. Math and
literacy work through
play.
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